
 
 
 

London calling Home and Away 
 

  
Channel Seven and Channel 5 today announced its leading 
weeknight serial drama Home and Away will film episodes in the UK 
later this year.  

 
 
4 September 2013: Next month will see Home and Away swap their summer t-shirts and shorts 
for warmer clothing as they head from Summer Bay to London to work on episodes that will go to 
air next year. 

 
Series Producer Lucy Addario said We are thrilled that Home and Away will be returning to 
London to shoot this exciting storyli
of Summer Bay to the home of our loyal UK audience.  

 
The storyline follows a number of central characters faced with a challenge  do they let go of 
what is most important in their lives or do they put up a desperate fight to hold onto people they 
love? 

  
Home and Away is an in-
weeknight serial drama and is sold to more than 105 countries.  
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Lisa Berger 
Channel Seven Publicity 
P: 03 9697 7761 
M: 0438 777 459 
E: lberger@seven.com.au 
 
 

 
 Official website http://homeandaway.com.au/   
 Facebook http://www.facebook.com/homeandaway   
 Instagram http://instagram.com/officialhomeandaway/  

mailto:lberger@seven.com.au
http://homeandaway.com.au/
http://www.facebook.com/homeandaway
http://instagram.com/officialhomeandaway/

